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What have we been learning last week?

Weekibeginning
23/05/2022

What a busy half term we -
have had! (\e can't believe we 4
are coming to the end of
Moy already!

In Maths this week, we will be learning
to recognise and understand odd and
even nembers, [We will be exploring the
sequence of odd numbers from 1 and
even numbers from 2,

| am using my sound
mat to help me write o
sentencel

We are moking our
own number line

| arm learning ta
Fula hoop!

After o fantastic holf term learning all
about the Queen, we are really excited
about the Platinom Jubilee Celebration
happening at Star Primary School on
Friday 27th May.
o Gotes will open at
parents to join,
e (Me kindly ask children to donate
cokes on the morning of the event.
e (Me will be celebrating a Red,
White and Blue Doy so please
wear these colovrs to school,
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‘We are working os o team
to put the events on
Queen Elizabeth's
timeline.

Well dome for everyones amazing efforts with behoviour and attitudes towards
learning. This week, cur happy leaves gao out tee

We are writing
about the Queen|

| am a police
officerl

R Tazbeeh - for being an absolute joy to have around! You are such a kind gloy

This will be o great opportunity to
celebrote and show off how moch we
howve learnt about Queen Elizabeth 1!

artner and always use kind words to cheer up your friends and teachers!
h- for always being one of the most helpful members of the closs and
for being o fantostic role model for other childran! )
RS Amaara - for settling in so quickly and olwoys coming in with o positive

attitude tewards learning, her friends and teachers! Wall dome, Amaaral

o Important! Please ensure your child brings their reading folder into school every day, It is also very

important that yov read with your child every sinale day!

¢ Login details for Mathletics and Bug Club can be found in your child's reading record,

e This week, PE dou hos changed to Thorsdoy. Please ensure your child is wearing the correct PE kit
on this day,.

o Now that the weather is getting warmer, ensure your child is wearing appropriate clothing and
suncream. They can also bring in a sun hat, as some of their learning happens outdoors.

e Please ensure your child is coming to school with their own water bottle in order to stay hydrated.

o Friday 27th May - Please come to school wearing red, white and blue for the Queen's Platinom

Jubilee celebration! (Me are also kindly asking for donations of cakes!
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Donitforget

oMake sure to log on to Mathletics and complete the
work assigned to you each week!
¢Continve to improve your reading skills by logging onto Bug

Keepiin touch!

Email: receptioni@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter: @Star_Primary
Phone: 020 7476 5336

Clob each doy (sadly, very few children have been doing this),
ePlease use the rending record provided to record each time
you read with yoor child.
eComplete the homework in your reading folders by Friday!




